COLLEGEo
CHARLESTON

FOUNDED 1770

Glenn F. McConnell 66 George St.
President Charleston, SC 29424
843.953.5500

mcconnellgf@cofc.edu

February 6, 2015

Governor Nikki G. Haley

Office of the Governor

State House, 1st floor 1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

Each year the College of Charleston hosts a reception to honor the members of the South
Carolina General Assembly and their staffs for their support. This event also serves to
thank individuals, boards, and organizations that have supported the College in some way.
On behalf of the College of Charleston and the Board of Trustees, I cordially invite you to
attend this year’s reception. The reception will take place at 6 p.m., February 25, 2015, at
The Palmetto Club, 1231 Sumter Street, Columbia. Complimentary valet parking will be

available.

Please contact my office by e-mail at RSVP@cofc.edu or by phone at 843-953-5757, by
Friday, February 13, 2015, to let us know whether you will be able to attend.

Thank you for all that you do for the College of Charleston. Ilook forward to seeing you.

Best regards,

VIR NA

Glenn F. McConnell ’69



